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Monday 6 October to Wednesday 17 December

A MESSAGE FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL

A  L O O K  A H E A D . . .
Technicra f t ,  R imu -  Monday  Af ternoons ,  Term Four
Assembly  -  F r iday  19  September
Last  Day  Term Three  -  F r iday  19  September  ( school  f in i shes  at  3 .00pm)
Monday  6  October  -  F i rs t  Day  o f  Term Four
Hea l thy  Bee  Van  on  S i te  -  6  October  to  23  Octobert h r d

CLYDE QUAY SCHOOL
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NEWSLETTER

Kia ora whānau o te Matairangi Clyde Quay School. 

Ngā mihi o te wiki o te reo Māori e hoa mā! (Happy
Māori Language Week!) 
We have spent the week learning some great new
things to say and will be finishing the week off with
an assembly of waiata (songs) and te reo.
Unfortunately, this means no certificates tomorrow. 

This week Rimu shared their Production “Make
Christmas Great Again” with the school and their
families. The effort and dedication by the children to
scriptwriting, learning lines, creating props and
everything else involved was truly reflected in an
amazing show that entertained all ages. A huge
congratulations to the Rimu children, Leon, Jemima
and Keith for their support. 

From Production it was straight into Athletics Day at
Newtown Park. I was super impressed with the
effort all children put in, I doubt their was anyone
who couldn’t say they tried their best! Thank you to
all the parents who helped out with the activities
and made the day possible. 

Have a safe break. Look forward to seeing you all
next term. 

Cameron Ross 

XXX

We have an outstanding amount of school fees
that have not been paid for:

Stationery (At the beginning of the year the
school supplied your child with their own
stationery.  However, the school needs to be
reimbursed from families for the cost of
this).
Swimming
Technicraft
Kiwi Competitions
Rimu - Senior Camp
Sporting events: cross country, waterpolo,
minipolo, miniball, netball, cricket, winter
festival
Whanau Activity Fees
School Donation

Please log onto your account through KINDO to
see what is outstanding on your child’s account.

OUTSTANDING SCHOOL
ACCOUNTS



ATHLETICS
Qualifiers for Central Zone Athletics 
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ATHLETICS
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B E S T  O F  L U C K
Wishing Artemis the

best of luck from
everyone at CQS in the

Inter-Regional Cross
Country Race this

week!
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THANK YOU
We are grateful to the following local businesses who have supported our playground fundraiser:

Your child would have borrowed a t-shirt
or hoodie for school activities.
Please return these back to the school
office.  Washed, Thank you.

SCHOOL T-SHIRTS & HOODIES

LOST PROPERTY
Check out the lost property box and claim
what belongs to your child.

I’m a former psychotherapist and certified coach. I specialize in career and

leadership coaching. I work with those who wish to navigate meaningful

transformation—whether it’s in their professions, relationships, or inner 

lives—with clarity, courage, and compassion.
Mention CQS for a Whānau and Friends discount!

Discover - Synergize - Draw a New Fish

Yumi Perkins, MA, ACC

LET’S GET BEHIND AND SUPPORT
WILLOW!

Link to Give a Little

https://givealittle.co.nz/cause/wellington-junior-hip-hop-crew-reaching-for-big


C O M M U N I T Y  N O T I C E S
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